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To Research Director
Agriculture and Environment Committee

I am in favour of the above mentioned bill because I care about land clearing 
primarily because it destroys the homes of native animals.

I am in support of the bill because 
-it will stop large scale clearing of remnant woodlands
-it will restore protections for high value regrowth on freehold and Aboriginal land
-it will restore protections for riparian areas
-it will hold landholders responsible for clearing that takes place on their property.

Yours Sincerely

Rachael

Rachael Lee
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